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To All Members of our Unit.

Dear Comrades,

Sub: Our Appeal to members for joining Jeevan Raksha Scheme

Please refer to our appeal to members circulated vide our letter No UBRWT/20/2014-2017 dated 01/12/2015.

We had in our letter exhorted members to join the Jeevan Raksha Scheme in their own interest and as well

as in the common interest of all our members of the Association. The said letter was dispatched on the

19th of December 2015 to all members who are yet to become the members of the Scheme.

We note with disappointment that the response has been poor so far. As on date the following members

have responded. This takes the JRS membership to 82 as on date.

1. Com. Bhaskar Tukdar

2. Com. Srinivas Pendlikal

3. Com. S.Rajyalakshmi

4. Com. S L Dixit

We had explained in detail the rationale of the Scheme and how it would benefit our comrades. It appears

many of our members are not keen to join the Scheme in the belief that they are covered under some

Health Insurance Policy or the other. We have explained several times in the past and also reiterated in our

appeal that the Scheme is NOT an Insurance Scheme. It is WELFARE SCHEME. Our Association is trying

to reimburse the cost of Hospitalisation / Medical expenses that may not be covered under the exiting
Health Insurance Policies.

We should be proud that we are the only Association of Retirees in UCOBank in the country who have

started the Scheme and are trying to help our members. It is unique in all respects. All top leaders who have

come to our General Body Meetings have lauded the Scheme and have wished it a success.

It has been the honest endeavour of our Association’s Committee / Trust that we need to be self sufficient for

taking care of our immediate health expenses to the extent possible. We should not depend on our Bank

and outside agencies. We need to make our Association financially strong so that we can help our comrades

who may be in some need. We have given in detail the financial help rendered by our Trust in our above

quoted letter. We have done something so far. We can definitely do better. However this is possible only

when all members understand and realise the spirit behind the effort and join hands so that the Scheme can

help as many members as possible in days to come.

We only request you that kindly do not belittle or look down upon the efforts being made by our

Committee /  Trust. It is not only the responsibility of the Committee / Trustees alone to make the Scheme

successful. We can definitely do better when all our members consider it their duty and responsibility towards

the Association that we have formed. We earnestly hope that we will get a good response from our members

by end of January 2016. It would be proud day if we cross 100 members as envisaged. We request all

members to contact members who are close to them and persuade them to join the Scheme.

Thanking you in anticipation,

Yours faithfully,

Ravindra Krishna

Attached: Copy of our Appeal


